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GENERAL WORKS UPDATE

There has been some challenging weather in the last few
weeks with rain, wind, ice and snow but extra resources

have been deployed to keep the project on track.

The main earth moving and forming of mounds for the
play area at Toryglen Park is going well and several key
paths are fully marked out and with foundations and
kerbs starting to be installed.

Works in the community woodland have taken place to
thin out certain areas and manage different habitats
PLAYTUNNEL CONSTRUCTION though most planting will be done during Spring.

During the next month our contractor, Idverde, will be excavating tree pits, landscaping for

the zip lines, continuing with playtunnel works (pictured above) and construction on the maze

area and mounds will commence.




SPOTLIGHT ON OUR
FUNDERS - SUSTRANS

Sustrans Scotland provides

advice, support and funding for
the «creation of infrastructure
that makes it easier for people
to walk and cycle for everyday

journeys.

Malls Mire has received funding from Sustran's 'Places for Everyone' campaign which aims to
create safe, attractive, healthier places by increasing the number of trips made by walking,
cycling and wheeling.

Places for Everyone contributes to the Scottish Government's aim for a healthier,

environmentally sustainable nation with a strong economy and communities.

POLMADIE PLOTS
COMMUNITY GRRDEN -
ADOPT A PLOT!

Interested in growing your own
veg? Urban Roots would like to
offer local people the chance to
adopt a plot at Polmadie Plots
Community Garden.

Our adopt a plot scheme was launched last year and as we get ready for the new growing
season we are looking for more people to get involved. Beginners welcome - we can offer

you support and training to get growing.

We are upgrading facilities to make it a more enjoyable and practical community gardening
space, including the installation of a composting toilet. Our vision is that the garden will

become a green hub for the community, providing a place to relax and grow lots of tasty
food!

Please register interest by emailing projects@urbanroots.org.uk
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